
Club Name: Science Fair
Contact Us:
Email: marmoratolj@gm.sbac.edu
Meeting Info: virtual until December 
and January

The Science Fair club is a work at your own pace club.  Students are to 
email Ms. Marmorato to be added to the Google classroom.  The school 
science fair will be in early January.  The county level fair will be in 
February at Santa Fe college.  The state level fair is in April in Lakeland 
Florida and it is a four day event.  Students that make it to nationals will 
compete over the summer, likely in Washington.  We had one national 
winner last year.
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Club President: Saharsh Pothu
Club Sponsor(s): Lisa Marmorato


